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                                                                                                                                        4th May 2022 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to update you regarding wrap-around care provision at Bagshot Infant School. 
 
SCL informed me late last week that they are able to re-start both Breakfast and After school Care club with effect 
from Monday 16th May.  
 
The provision will be based in the old Childrens Centre building, which was used by Cherry class last year. You will 
be able to access the building via the gate that Oak and Holly class normally enter and leave.  
 
I am attaching a letter from SCL, detailing how you can book a place directly with them. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss K Aldred 
Headteacher 
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